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Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2016 9:48 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Fwd: RE: Appeal hearing for 612 Wells

FYI 

From: John Kisch 
Sent: Friday, September 23, 8:02 AM 
Subject: RE: Appeal hearing for 612 Wells 
To: Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul) 

Katie, 

I was in the process of getting the home ready for inspection to satisfy the Certificate of Occupancy issue and 
in the process the home has sold. The new owner is going to be rehabbing for resale and will be pulling all 
permits which will allow for the city inspectors to inspect and approve.  

While I was given until Oct 1 to get the fire inspector in for inspection I no long have ownership right or access 
to the home and cannot assist in gaining access. 

  

Just wanted to get this information over to your unit so you can note that Marjorie Kisch is no longer the legal 
owner of the home. 

  

Thank you 

  

John Kisch 

Project Manager  |  Clarage 

5959 Trenton Lane N.  | Plymouth, MN 55442 

Direct: 763 278-3941 |  Main: 763.551.7600  |  Fax: 763.551.7601 

Web: clarage.com  |   Email: jkisch@clarage.com 
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From: Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul) [mailto:kathryn.burger@ci.stpaul.mn.us]  
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 2:06 PM 
To: John Kisch 
Subject: RE: Appeal hearing for 612 Wells 

  

I received your paperwork today. Inspection supervisors will be present at the hearing. 

  
 

Katie Burger 
Executive Assistant 
St. Paul City Council and City Clerk 
15 West Kellogg Boulevard, Suite 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
651-266-8560 
kathryn.burger@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 

  

  

From: John Kisch [mailto:JKisch@clarage.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 1:06 PM 
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To: Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: RE: Appeal hearing for 612 Wells 

  

Katie, 

I will make it work. You should have the paperwork today. I sent it certified mail to the office listed on the 
appeal form. I assume the code enforcement agent will be at this hearing as will the fire inspector so I can end 
this harassment in one visit rather than multiple visits.  

  

Thank you 

  

  

  

  

  

John Kisch 

Project Manager  |  Clarage 

5959 Trenton Lane N.  | Plymouth, MN 55442 

Direct: 763 278-3941 |  Main: 763.551.7600  |  Fax: 763.551.7601 

Web: clarage.com  |   Email: jkisch@clarage.com 

  
 
 

LinkedIn     
 YouTube 
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From: Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul) [mailto:kathryn.burger@ci.stpaul.mn.us]  
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 12:00 PM 
To: John Kisch 
Subject: Appeal hearing for 612 Wells 

  

Hello, 

The hearing on your appeal has been scheduled for August 23 at 2:30 p.m. in Room 330 of City Hall, 15 W. 
Kellogg Boulevard. Please let me know as soon as possible if that date and time will not work for you. 

  

Thank you. 

  
 

Katie Burger 
Executive Assistant 
St. Paul City Council and City Clerk 
15 West Kellogg Boulevard, Suite 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
651-266-8560 
kathryn.burger@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 

  

  


